
CQC 100670-0001 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear i---Cod-e-A-- ~ 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0002 



CQC 100670-0003 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
i ......................................................... 

Code A 
! 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear [_C_£_d_e_..._A_j 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0004 



CQC 100670-0005 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mr & Mrs Marjorie Bulbeck 

i 
1 

’Code A= i 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear Mr & Mrs Bulbeck, 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0006 



CQC 100670-0007 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

Code Ai 
i 

.J 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear[ - - ~-o-(~-e-A--] 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 21)02. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0008 



CQC 100670-0009 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
¯ 

Code A 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear i Code A i 
- 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100670-0010 



CQC100670-0011 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mr & Mrs Paule Ripley 

]Code A 
8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear Mr & Mrs Ripley, 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100670-0012 



CQC100670-0013 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL ..... 
C odeAi 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear f .......  o ieTA ....... i i ................................ a 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100670-0014 



CQC100670-0015 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

Code A 
8 July 2002 

CH/098 

! ........................... -] 

Dear i Code A i 
J 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100670-0016 



CQC100670-0017 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
i 

Code A 
8 July 2002 

CH/098 

[ 
l i 

Dearl Code A i 
J 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100670-0018 



CQC100670-0019 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

J 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

-] 

Dear j Code A i 
J 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 

to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0020 



CQC 100670-0021 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

RE : EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Emaih rosielnewbigging@chilnhS.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0022 



CQC 100670-0023 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
i 

Code A 
8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear [ - -i~-od-;-~,- - ] 
J 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0024 



CQC 100670-0025 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

..... c o deAl 
! 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Deari CodeA i 
! 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0026 



CQC 100670-0027 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
i 

Code A 
................................................................... i 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear -C-o-de-A] 
! 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0028 



CQC 100670-0029 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

Code A 
8 July 2002 

CH/098 

! ......................... ! 

Dear l Code A i 
J 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0030 



CQC 100670-0031 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

[ZZZZZZ _ Ioa.e   ZZZZZZ.i 
Progamme Lead for Elderly Care Servces 
Hampshire and Isle of Wight Health Authority 
Finchdean House 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P03 6DP 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear[ ....... -C-ode-A ...... ] 
i ................................ .2I 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0032 



CQC 100670-0033 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mrs Margaret Lovell 
Chief Officer 
Portsmouth and SE Hampshire Community Health Council 
Admiral House 
Cosham 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P06 3BZ 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Mrs Lovell, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 

to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0034 



CQC 100670-0035 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Christine Wilkes 

Vice Chair 
Portsmouth and SE Hampshire Community Health Council 
Admiral House 
Cosham 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P06 3BZ 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Wilkes, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 

to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0036 



CQC 100670-0037 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Joyce Knight 

Chairman 
Portsmouth and SE Hampshire Community Health Council 
Admiral House 
Cosham 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P06 3BZ 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Knight, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 

to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100670-0038 



CQC 100670-0039 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Dr Stephen McKenning 

Chairman 
Medical Committee 
194 Allaway Ave 
Portsmouth 

Hants 
P06 4HJ 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Dr McKenning, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 
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PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Dr Warner 
Chairman 
Gosport War Memorail Hospital Medical Committee 
The Surgery 
Stubbington 
Hants 
PO14 2JP 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Dr Warner, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 

to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 
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._P_.RI_V.ATE._._&_._.CONEID.EN_T IAL 

Code A    . 
"S~-~-~i:d ............................................. 
RCN 

--Code--A-- 
i 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Deari Code A i 
i 

RE : EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Emaih rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 

Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 

for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 

management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 

War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 

report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 

to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 
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PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

"B?gifi-6Fi-~h-ffi? ..................................... 
Occupational Therapy Unit 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
Bury Road, 
Oosport 
Hampshire 
POI2 3PW 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear [C;ae-A] 
, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 
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PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mr Sydney Rapson 
MP for Porstmouth North 
Portsmouth City Council 
Civic Offices 
Hampshire 
POI 2AL 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 

Dear Mr Rapson, 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 
Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 
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PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Detective Superintendent 
Detective Superintendent 
Major Incident Complex, 
Hampshire Constabulary 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 

P02 8BU 

John James 

8 July 2002 

CH/098 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Detective Superintendent James, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

You will be aware of a report, which the Commission for Health 
Improvement (CHI) published on 3 July this year. The trigger 
for our investigation resulted from concerns raised over 
management, provision and quality of healthcare at the Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital.    You had an important input into the 
report during the process. 

My purpose in writing to you is to seek your help. CHI is a learning organisation and is 
committed to learning and improving from each piece of work we undertake. It would be 
incredibly helpful to us to improve our investigation process if you were able to take the time 
to complete the attached questionnaire. I have included a Freepost envelope. 

You are not obliged to complete the questionnaire and do not have to give your name. All 
responses will be reported in a confidential way. Could you please send me your completed 
forms by Friday 2 August 2002. 

Many thanks for reading this letter and for completing the questionnaire. If you would like 
to talk through any of your comments, please do telephone me. 

Yours sincerely 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 
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